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Clay, Robert

From: Young, Misty
Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2016 2:59 AM
To: AllStudents; Facultystaff
Subject: LOCKDOWN LIFTED: Campus Alert: Suspicious Individual Investigation

The suspicious individual is believed to no longer be traveling toward the campus.  The lockdown has 
been lifted.   
 
The campus community is reminded to always be aware of your surroundings and report suspicious 
individuals or activity to the Lincoln University Police Department at 573-681-5555.   
 
Office of University Relations 
573-681-5580 
www.lincolnu.edu 

From: Young, Misty 
Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2016 1:53 AM 
To: AllStudents; Facultystaff 
Subject: NEW INFORMATION INCLUDING UPDATED DESCRIPTION: Campus Alert: Suspicious Individual Investigation  
  
The suspicious individual is known to be armed with two knives and should be considered 
dangerous.   
 
Updated description information:  He has gauges (the large holes) in his ears.      
 
Office of University Relations 
  

 
From: Young, Misty 
Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2016 1:37 AM 
To: AllStudents; Facultystaff 
Subject: Campus Alert: Suspicious Individual Investigation  
  
Lincoln University Police and the Jefferson City Police Department are currently investigating a threat 
of a White male en route to campus to cause harm to students. At this point, campus is locked down. 
 
The suspicious individual is described as a White male last seen wearing an orange hoodie with a 
black shirt and black jeans. He is believed to be in his early 20s.  
 
Office of University Relations 
 
 
 


